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September 1, 2008
Dear Bolles High School Swimming and Diving Parents,

High School Swimming and Diving Season is underway!  Our team’s pre-season kick-off party was a great success.   Thank you to Deb and Bill McVeigh and Kristin and Rodney McLauchlan for all that they did to make the party so much fun for our kids.  Our next event is on Friday, September 12th when Bolles hosts a dual meet against Gulliver Prep followed by the Bolles Invitational the next day (September 13th). 

As you all know, parent support and involvement ensures the success of our team.  I appreciate all the offers to help so far. Your assistance is welcomed!  There are many ways to pitch in…from helping run our meets smoothly (by timing, officiating and working the computer) to helping our kids stay hydrated and fed to taking pictures.  Some specific options include:
· helping prepare the goodie bags all team members receive prior to leaving for away meets (this includes baking treats for the swimmers and divers)
· planning, decorating and providing the food for the team parties 
· taking pictures at meets and team functions.  Senior parents, please start gathering about 5-6 of your child’s “growing up” pictures for inclusion in the senior section of the video.  

Another way we ask parents to help is financially.  As you know, there are expenses incurred with supporting a team.  Bolles covers many of the expenses (travel, team t-shirts, some meals at away meets, etc.).  Parents traditionally fund the following items:








Estimated 2008 Budget
Snacks, Drinks, Paper Products for all meets


$1,800
Coaches and Swimmer Gifts




  1,800
Kick-off Party and Pre-State Meet Party



  1,400
Other T-shirts






     500               
To cover these expenses, we ask that you contribute $80 per swimmer.  Please make out a check to “The Bolles School” and deposit it in the box appropriately labeled on Julia’s desk in the Swim Office.

Thank you in advance for all of your support in helping to make this a fantastic High School Swimming Season.  If you have any suggestions or questions, please don’t hesitate to call or email me.  Stay well and GO BOLLES!
Sincerely,

Susan Eccher

Team Mom

(h) 342-0007 

(c) 613-5521

s.eccher@comcast.net
